
 

RECIPE BOOK UPDATE 

We would now like to ask you to begin sending us 
recipes for the recipe book itself and the obvious place 
to begin is with STARTERS… 
 
If you have any favourite, tried and tested recipes for 
STARTERS, to include ingredients and the method,  
please either send them in to school with your 
son/daughter, or email them to Mrs Solden on 
soldenl@ripongrammar.co.uk , or Mrs Dring in the 
library on library@ripongrammar.co.uk.  Please include 
a photograph if possible. 
 

 
 
We are looking forward to starting to compile the book which will consist of both recipes, relevant 
information from the different subject departments in school, and hopefully some community 
contributions as well.  We are planning to sell it for Christmas 2016. 
 
Thank you so much for your support, 
 
Mrs Dring 
Learning Resources Manager 
Literacy & Numeracy Co-ordinator 
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